
Syama Prasad Mookerjee Port, Kolkata 
General Administrative Department  

Estate Division 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

In order to prevent fire hazard of any degree, Syama Prasad Mookerjee Port, 
Kolkata (erstwhile Kolkata Port Trust) issued several notices and reminders to all 
its tenants from time to time. It was through such communications that all Lessees 
and Licensees, using KoPT’s land / structure / godown / premises, were repeatedly 
reminded of their sole responsibilities for maintaining fire safety and security 
measures and restrictions on storing inflammable materials in Trustees’ property or 
neighbouring property.  
 
In the wake of the recent massive explosion near Beirut Port from a cache of 
stored chemicals and consequent loss of lives and extensive damage of property, it 
has become extremely urgent for Syama Prasad Mookerjee Port, Kolkata to 
remind all the occupants in the properties of the Port to take IMMEDIATE 
measures to ensure that there is no such possibility of occurrence of similar 
accident within the premises of the Port properties.  
 
As one of such measures, all the tenants of the port are advised once again about 
their sole responsibilities in becoming more careful and duty bound in protecting 
Trustees’ properties or neighbouring properties against any possibilities of such 
accidents / fire / explosion hazards.  
 
Lapses on the part of the Lessees / Licensees / occupants in this regard shall be 
viewed seriously.  
 

 By Order 
Date: 07.08.2020 
Place: Kolkat 
 


